
Class Five/Six 
                                                                                       Friday 13th March 2015. 

Project  

Your next homework project will have a P.E. theme. We would like you to write and lead a short 
warm-up activity of approximately five minutes for a P.E. lesson. You could use existing ideas 
such 1, 2, 3 freeze, flinch or tig or you could make up an activity for the whole class to attempt! 

Please remember your warm-up must be active, easy to understand and involve the whole 
class. You may wish to write your activity in your homework book in preparation for leading it. 

We would like this piece of homework to be completed for the week beginning the 23rd March, 
when we will begin to attempt each other’s warm-ups. Good luck! 

Spelling 
You have been given further homophones to practise for spellings this week. Can you write a 
definition (what the word means) of each work in your homework books this week? You could 
use a dictionary to help you. 
 

Maths and Times Tables 

Next week in Maths we will be finding fractions of amounts. You have also been given your 
times tables to learn for the week. Please take them home to practice! 

The My Maths login is: parkgrove and the username is: multiply. This week’s task needs to be 
completed by Friday 20th March.  

 

Mystery Maths 

Well done to Charlie from Class 6 who was our Mystery Maths winner this week.  

Remember if you would like to take part you need to answer the maths question on our class 
blogs. When you have worked out the answer, you need to find the number hidden somewhere 
in Class 5 or 6. You then need to blog the location of the answer. 
(http://parkgroveprimary.co.uk/)  
 

Other Notes 

We had an absolutely fantastic time practising for and performing our ‘Plays in a Day’ this week.  
It was wonderful to see how enthusiastic and confident you were! We’d love to hear your 
comments about the day (including your family members), which you can share on the Class 7 
blog. 

On Friday we will be having a rather egg-citing Science Enrichment Day! We will be spending 
the day with our classes learning about all things egg-related. If you have any books or items at 
home which relate to chicks, eggs, or other egg-laying animals, please bring them in to share 
with us. 

Please keep commenting on the ‘Chick Alert!’ thread on the Class 6 blog! 

____________________________________________________________________________ 

Miss Land and Mr Baines 
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